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NCPA Annual Convention & Expo
Presented by the National Community Pharmacists Association

October 9–12, 2021

Robert Smith, a partner in the Litigation practice, will participate in the "State PBM Regulation After 
Rutledge v. PCMA" panel discussion on Monday, October 11 during the NCPA Annual Convention & 
Expo taking place in Charlotte.

Learn more about the 2021 NCPA Annual Convention & Expo.
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For more information, contact your Katten attorney or any of the following attorneys.
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